Payroll Giving - Frequently asked questions 

What is Payroll Giving? 
Payroll Giving is a facility, available to all PAYE employees, which offers the opportunity to donate money regularly to the charity (or charities) of your choice directly from your pay. 

Why use Payroll Giving? 
The main benefit of Payroll Giving is that donations are tax free, making this one of the most cost-effective ways of giving money to charity. 

How is Payroll Giving tax free? 
Because donations are deducted from pay before tax, the charity receives more than it actually costs you to make a donation. For example, it costs a basic rate tax payer only £4 to make a £5 donation, since the taxman pays the rest. In the same way, a higher rate tax payer pays just £3 of a £5 donation. 

How do I make a Payroll Giving donation? 
The process is really easy to set up. Please visit www.barrattdevelopments.givingonline.org.uk to find out more about which charity you might like to support and complete a donation form.

Can I cancel whenever I want to, change which charity/ies I’m supporting or amount I’m donating?
Yes, click through to the donation form at – www.barrattdevelopments.givingonline.org.uk and select either to  ‘Cease Payments: I wish to cancel all payments’, ‘Add this donation to my existing donation’ or ‘please replace my previous donation’.

What happens to my Payroll Giving deduction if I leave my job?
If you leave employment Payroll Giving will automatically stop.

Can I choose any charity? 
Yes, you can support any charity or voluntary organisation as long as it is recognised by HM Revenue & Customs. This means you can use the scheme to give money to any charity, from the largest, national and international organisations to the smallest, local groups. This includes hospital appeals, school associations, places of worship, scout groups and other similar bodies. 

How much can I give? 
There is no limit on donations made via Payroll Giving. Under current legislation, you can give as much, or as little, as you choose in this way. 

What happens to my money? 
Each charity you choose to support is sent a copy of your donation form and in most cases they will write to you to ‘Thank you’ for your donation and then update you regularly with further information about the charity and their work.  You can opt out of receiving these communications if you wish when completing your donation form.

How do charities benefit from Payroll Giving donations? 
Payroll Giving donations are welcomed by charities as this is a very low-cost way of raising funds. The regular commitment to give money on a monthly basis also helps charities plan for the future. 

What happens to my donations if I already donate via Stewardship?
These donations will continue as they are unless you instruct that you wish the donations to cease or until you leave the Company.

If you would like any assistance please call the Payroll Giving in Action helpline on 01271 326131.

Payroll Giving Agency (Stewardship), will handle all monies donated through the scheme.  Stewardship are regulated by HM Revenue & Customs.  A copy of the donation form you fill in is sent to Stewardship so that when Group Payroll sends them your first donation they know who the donation is coming from and which charity to send it on to.  

